
From: Erica Brown <Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/2/2014 5:02:33 PM
Subject: Feedback on Funding Source Questions

Attachments: SC NFP PFS Project_MCO Decision Tree.pdf

Hi Christian,
Please see the attached document outlining the repercussions of different levels of CMS approval.  Can you please 
provide feedback to the “Key Questions” regarding the source of funding?  I’m not sure how much information we 
would like to share at this point – esp. in regards to the sub fund and the amount of money we have already put into 
it. 
Thanks!
-Erica

Erica Brown

Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov
803.898.3062
 
cell: 978.895.1217
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Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
 

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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